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AHS GENERAL SUPPORT SERVICES
AUPE LOCALS 054, 056, 057, 058, 095 AND LAMONT HEALTH CARE CENTRE GSS

BARGAINING
UPDATE

DECEMBER 4, 2023

Your team prepares for bargaining
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AHS GENERAL SUPPORT SERVICES 
NEGOTIATING TEAM
 
Local 054
Charity Hill, charity.johanson@gmail.com
Christine Madigan, 
christinecmadigan@gmail.com
 
Local 056
Juanita Cozicar, jcozicar@telus.net
Kristina Javorsky, kjavorsky123@gmail.com
 
Local 057
Wendy Kicia, wendykicia@hotmail.com
Janice Drader (A), draderjanice@gmail.com
 
Local 058
Dave Ibach, d1322j@gmail.com
Marlin Meyer, marlindmeyer@hotmail.com
 
Local 095
Anna Silva, a.silva100@outlook.com
James Sullivan (A), sullivanlocal95@gmail.com

Lamont Health Care Centre
Carol Palichuk, carolpalichuk@hotmail.com
Sherri-Lee Berezanski (A), 
makbrayland@hotmail.com
 
AUPE RESOURCE STAFF

Chris Dickson
Lead Negotiator - c.dickson@aupe.org
Kate Robinson
Negotiator - k.robinson@aupe.org
Tracy Noble, Organizer – t.noble@aupe.org
Jaime Urbina, Organizer – j.urbina@aupe.org
Christine Yargeau-Becker, Organizer – 
c.yargeau-becker@aupe.org
Alexander Delorme, Communications - 
a.delorme@aupe.org

Your Alberta Health Services General 
Support Services Negotiating Team met 
Nov. 26, 27 and 28 to prepare for 
bargaining.

Like thousands of other AUPE members, 
AHS GSS members will begin bargaining for 
a new collective agreement in 2024. Your 
negotiating team is working hard to raise 
awareness about bargaining and help 
members engage in the process.

Bargaining requires a lot of strategy, and we 
are planning well ahead of time to hit the 
ground running.

We are also conducting a thorough review 
of our bargaining survey responses. Using 
your survey responses to create our 
bargaining proposals will ensure we are 
fighting to improve what really matters for 
members.

We know job security and compensation are 
the most important issues for members. Our 
current contracting-out language expires 
March 30, 2024, so negotiating strong job 
security and appropriate compensation will 
be among our top priorities.

Keep an eye out for future bargaining 
updates and be sure to share them with 
your coworkers. We are all in this together.

Please contact your negotiating team 
representative if you have any questions.


